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Hello Everyone,  

It has been another week of greatly reduced numbers of 

staff and students at school. It is looking much more 

positive for next week when it is hoped that all staff and 

students will have recovered and be well enough to be 

back.  

These have been a challenging few weeks for all here at 

TBS. Once again, as always the Team have stepped up and 

gone the extra mile to ensure that the school remained 

opened and safe for those students well enough to attend.  

Thank You to you all. You have been brilliant! 

To the Parents, you too have been amazing and we thank 

you for your ongoing support and keeping us informed 

when your children were ill.  

A special Thank you to our Cleaners, Mandy and Jackie for 

the extra cleaning ensuring the school was safe for all.  

Moving forward we will continue to do all we can to ensure 

that school remains safe and back to business as usual.  

Ms Carolyn Yon left the Island on Wednesday for overseas 

medical. We wish Ms Yon all the best and hope that she is 

able to return to us soon.  

Examinations: 
Our Year 11 and 12 students are prepping for their 
forthcoming exams next month. I am sure you will all join 
me in wishing them well. Our Year 12’s are after all making 
history as the first ever cohort to sit AS examinations here 
at TBS with not one exam board but two. Good luck to you 
all! Make us all proud.  
 
To help us with the running of examinations we are 
recruiting people interested in becoming trained 
invigilators for the May/June exams. If this is something you 
might be interested in then please do register you name 
with Tash in the school office.  
 
 

New Student: This week we 

welcomed Connor Suman-Burke to 

Year 5.  

We hope that Connor settles in and 

enjoys his time here with us at TBS. 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we celebrated Jeans 4 Genes day. Our Year 10 

students led the assembly and we all dressed in our jeans 

and donated money which we will send off to the Charity. 

We hope we will have some photos to share with you next 

week of companies that took part in the day also. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Teachers Day is on Wednesday 5
th

 October. If you 

would like to “Thank a Teacher” and brighten their day we 

will be celebrating this day as we did last year.  

 

That’s it for this week! 

Mrs Maggott 

  



Newsletter 

 Friday 23rd September 2022 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Two Boats School 

 
Year 5 & 6 

If you’re wondering how Year 5 and 6 have been doing so far in the new school year, the answer is, we’ve 

been getting stuck in with enthusiasm and working hard to produce some outstanding pieces of work.  

English 

We have been studying a modern re-write of the story Beowulf by Michael Morpurgo. The original is the 

oldest surviving epic poem in Old English.                                                                   

     Here are a few paragraphs we have written. 

 

 

We have discussed the oral tradition of 
poems and storytelling in the times of the 

Vikings, alongside unpicking and 
modernising literacy devices, such as 

kennings, superlatives, metaphors and 
alliteration in expanded noun phrases, to re-

create our own version of a horror story. 
Story, with a hero and deadly foe. 
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Mathematics 

 

 

 

Science – Properties of materials – Special effect materials 

So far, this half term, we have 
been focusing on place value 
for numbers up to 10 Million. 
Not only are we learning to 
write these number using both 
numerals and words, but we 
are no longer sticking in 
worksheets. This means we 
focus on our presentation and 
have to draw our own tables, 
partitions and place value 
grids, ensuring our work is 
clear and neat. Here are some 
good examples. 
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We have been learning how to carry out a scientific investigation, thinking, about the properties of 

materials, their capacity to change state and the difference between soluble and insoluble. We have 

created a question to investigate, made a prediction, carried out an investigation, recorded our 

observations and formed a conclusion. We have also been focusing on using the correct scientific 

terminology such as solvent, solution, suspension, and colloid, homogeneous and heterogeneous. We have 

also considered whether or not changes of state can be reversed and how we would go about this.  

  

 
 

Could you use 
the following 
vocabulary in 
the correct 
context? Solvent, 
solution, 
suspension, and 
colloid, 
homogeneous 
and 
heterogeneous. 
 

Finally, as a symbol of respect for the passing 
of the late Queen Elizabeth ‖, we created a 
collage, using symbolic representations that 
reflect aspects of her 70 years reign. 


